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May 8, 2023 

 

 

The trustees met in special session with all members present.  

 

Also in attendance were Asst. Fire Chief Jim Watkins, PTFD, zoning inspector 

Les Smith, Tricia McConnell and Bethe McConnell. 

 

The public hearing was opened at 6:15pm by Mr. Hinson. 

 

Emily Supinger reported that in January 2023 the trustees created a new zoning 

map amendment, but referred the issue of setbacks in the new district back to the 

zoning commission. The zoning commission has met and is recommending five 

foot setbacks on all sides of the properties in the new zoning district.  

 

There was no public comment. 

 

Ms. Niehaus made a motion to close the public hearing at 6:19pm, seconded by 

Mr. Vogelsang. All members voted “yea”  


